Comments Policy

We welcome you and your comments to the County of Sussex social media pages.

The purpose of this page is to keep its many residents, businesses, and visitors apprised of the
happenings within our great county. We encourage you to submit your questions, comments, and
concerns, but please note this is a moderated page.

Once posted, the County reserves the right to delete submissions that contain vulgar language,
personal attacks of any kind, or offensive comments that target or disparage any ethnic, racial, or
religious group. Further, the County also reserves the right to delete comments that are:

(1) spam or include links to other sites;

(i1) clearly off topic;

(111) advocate illegal activity;

(iv) promote particular services, a business, products, or political organizations;

(v) infringe on copyrights or trademarks;

(vi) use personally identifiable information, such as medical information; We recommend you
not share any of this type information on our Facebook Page.

Should your post violate any of these areas, it shall be removed. In turn, we may post a comment,
addressed to you privately, explaining that it was deleted and why it was deleted in an effort to
be both courteous and informative. If we have an agency or website to share that will help you,
we will include that information in the post as well. Repeat offenders may be blocked from
posting on Sussex County Government’s Facebook page.

The County has the right to and will restrict or remove any content that it deems in violation of
this Comments Policy, any applicable law or for any other reason it deems appropriate.

Thank you for visiting our page and we hope it makes it easier to get information about our
events, programs, and services.
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